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Ford Airfield Footpaths

Footpaths across the site (marked in red on the 
map below) have remained closed to allow for 
archaeological works to take place. 

Vistry plans to open the temporary footpaths 
(marked in green on the map below) by Q2 of 
2025. This timescale is subject to securing 
agreement from Arun District Council for the 
Construction Management Plan (CMP).

Once Arun District Council has consented the 
CMP, the temporary footpaths can open. 

Site Noticeboard
 
A noticeboard will soon be installed at the 
entrance to Rollaston Park, where newsletters 
like this and other site updates will be displayed. 

Site Work
 
Archaeological investigation works are 
continuing to take place across the site in line 
with the outline planning consent approved in 
2022.
                      = temporary closure. 

                 = temporary diversion to be opened 
following Construction Management Plan 
approval
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Keeping in touch
Please contact the team should you have any
questions please contact us via www.vistryhomesford.co.uk


